i MWMM;.M
17t December 2020 — Weekly Newsletter

Thank you all!

Thank you to all the parents and friends for the lovely gifts,
cards and good wishes on my retirement!

Having taught here since 1994, I have many wonderful

memories, it really has been a pleasure and I shall miss all
of our families very much.

It is a wonderful school and I'm sure the new headteacher,
Tom Cuthbertson, will enjoy as much support as I have!

I hope you all enjoy a well-deserved rest over the holidays
and you and your families have a wonderful Christmas and
a happy and healthy 2021!

My very best wishes to you all

Anne Graham

Covid-19 Reminder

We hope everyone has a wonderful festive season, but if
any children do test positive for Covid-19, please can you
inform the school by emailing;

cocktonhillinfant@durhamlearning.net with details of
child’s name, class, when symptoms began and date of
test.

and Happy New Year !
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